From: Bob Shavelson

To: Haight. Glenn E (DFG); Tibbles, Kristy R (DEG)
Subject: ADFG Commissioner - Letter of Support
Date: Wednesday, January 07, 2015 2:38:32 PM

Please accept this letter of support for Dr. Roland Maw to be the Commissioner of
the Alaska Department of Fish & Game.

I have worked with Dr. Maw in a professional capacity for the past 15 years, and
feel he possesses the knowledge and experience to be a successful ADFG
Commissioner. Dr. Maw is well-versed in the operations of the Boards of Fish &
Game, and he understands the varied and often complex issues surrounding fish and
game management.

Among many other things, Dr. Maw understands the importance of proper habitat
management, and he recognizes that Alaska's sustainable fish and game resources
can endure for many many years with wise and prudent management.

Thank you for the opportunity to endorse Dr. Maw, and | hope you agree he would
make an exceptional ADFG Commissioner.

Bob Shavelson

Cook Inletkeeper

P.O. Box 3269

3734 Ben Walters Lane
Homer, AK 99603

p. 907.235.4068 x22

f. 907.235.4069
€.907.299.3277

skype: inletkeeper
bob@inletkeeper.or

Lovalaska

Pick.Click.Give.
Love Cook Inlet? Make an extra gift to Cook Inletkeeper when you PICK.CLICK.GIVE. Or donate on our website.
Together we can protect Alaska's Cook Inlet watershed.
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